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THE GREAT ATLANTIC & PACIFIC TEA COMPANY

NEW ENGLAND DIVISION

J. S. K. HUNT 93 KENNEBEC ST.

Vice President Febmary- i A 19 49 Pol;‘ 0. BOXI9116d B

Hon. Louis P. Gagne, Mayor
City of Lewiston,

26 Webster Street,
Lewiston, Maine.

Dsar Mayor Gagne:

On Thursday morning, February 10, 1949 we shall be privileged to present to
the people of Lewiston and Auburn one of our most modern and uptodate food
establishments when we reopen our enlarged and completely renovated store at
Canal & Pine Streets, Lewiston, Maine.

We are anticipating this event with considerable pleasure, and it is indeed
a honor to extend to you a most cordial invitation to attend this opening
and to participate in the opening ceremonies which are scheduled for nine
o'clock that morning. We do hope that you will find it possible to attend.

JSKH/EMC
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